
John Wilson Education Society’s
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NOTICE FOR FYBMS ADMISSIONS

21st June, 2024

Wilson College (Autonomous) got approval from – All India Council for Technical
Education (AICTE); hence, admissions for Bachelor of Management Studies
(FYBMS) Program for the A.Y. 2024-25, as per the Government of Maharashtra
Public Notice dated 19th March 2024, will take place through the CET – Common
Entrance Test held by the Government of Maharashtra.

The syllabus and information brochure for this examination have been made
available on the official website of the State Common Entrance Test Cell.

The MH CET exam for FYBMS was conducted on 29 May 2024. Students who
have missed the CET exam held on 29th May 2024 are given another opportunity
by MH-CET. An additional CET exam will be conducted soon.

You can access the Government of Maharashtra Public Notice on the following
link: Microsoft Word - Public Notice BBA_BCA_BMS_BBM_2024 (mahacet.org)

Candidates must regularly check the Wilson College (www.wilsoncollege.edu)
and MH CET websites (www.mahacet.org) for updates.

Dr. Jamson Masih
I/C Principal
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